
KIRYAS JOEL MUNICIPAL LOC L DEVELOPMENT CORP. 
HEADSTARTP OGRAM 

48 Bakertown Rd. Suite 406 *Monroe, NY 1095 * (845) 783-3651 l=i'ax: (845) 783-4680 

June 21, 2015 

Dear Mr. Gedalye Szegedin, 

It is with pleasure that I write this letter of support on b half of the village of Kiryas Joel. We at 
the KJ Head Start hope that the annexation for the villa e ofKiryas Joel will be approved. 
Clearly there is a need for more housing in the village, hich would be feasible if the annexation 
took place. Without it the people of KJ and their childr n will be stuck with nowhere to go. 

The KJ Head Start is pleased to continue supporting the village ofKiryas Joel and its families. 
We look forward to providing additional day care and h alth services to all those families that 
would benefit from this annexation. 

It is my sincere hope that the Village ofKJ's request fo annexation is approved so we can 
continue providing services to children and families wh need day care services, so that parents 
can go to work and support them. 

Sincerely, 

h W / 
Jay Gr:nfi~l& .. ' 
Director 


